
 
 

Bellevue Residents! 
 

-- You Are Cordially Invited 
 

to attend our next 

Bellevue Neighborhood 
Citizens Association 

Meeting  

on 
Saturday, January 5th   

11: 00 a.m. 
William O. Lockridge/Bellevue 

Neighborhood Library 
115 Atlantic Street, S.W. 

 
 

Guest Speaker: 
                                                           Councilmember Trayon White, Sr. 
 

       who will swear in our new officers 
 
           and share his vision for  
 
     Ward 8 in 2019 and beyond 

 
 

*WHEN WE UNITE ALL OUR VOICES WILL BE HEARD* 
For further information, contact:  bnca20032@gmail.com or 202-379-4806. 
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